SRUSBIA

Is there a book you love and want everyone to read?
Or a book you hate and want to tell people why?

Well, come to our book club meeting on January 21st

and be prepared to praise or rant as you see fit.
Everyone is asked to bring a book about which they

are passionate and tell us why. Some books may
becon of our "To-Read" List this year.,

you at 1 p.m. on the 21st. Come and chat!
info? Call Michele (@ 203-576-7025
mail: mjacobson@bridgeportpubliclibrary.org
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